
New or Gently Used
Coat Drive

Through January 31, 2024

Questions:  Please email socialaction@adatelohim.com

New or gently used, clean coats (no other items)

Drop off to the box in the TAE office by January 31

Items will be donated to “Support for the Kids”
and distributed to children and adults in the Rio
Mesa, Piru, and Fillmore school districts.

Children and adult sizes


